
5th May 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope everyone is well and ready for the Bank Holiday Monday on the 8th May. I hope everyone enjoys the Coronation of 

King Charles the third. We have some children who are going to London to witness this event first hand. I would like to 

thank all the Parents and Carers who came to the Coronation Picnic yesterday it was a great success.  

The PTA are organising our Primet Primary Summer Fair, it will be held on Friday 30th June. If you would like to help or run a 

stall please either see a member of the PTA or make the school office aware of your interest. 

Year 6 are more than ready for their SAT exams starting on Tuesday 9th May. Mrs Bashir and Miss Iram have done a brilliant 

job getting the children ready for this. The children are excited about seeing how well they are able to do. Please make sure 

that your children are in school everyday so that they can show off everything they have learnt here at Primet. The children 

are able to come to a free Year 6 breakfast club at 8.30am every morning for the week. Our normal breakfast club from 

7.15am is not affected by this. Our Celebration assembly next Friday will be from 1.30pm instead of the morning so not to 

affect  Year 6 during their exams. 

Remember any problems at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can.  Please contact us if your 

circumstances change, even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.  

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 
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Certificate & Award Winners 
Week Commencing - 28th April  

Reception -  Abdullah, Maison, Moeen  
Year 1 – Maddie, Rafeh, Alayna 
Year 2 – Stefan, Lily, Aaiza  
Year 3 –Raqeeb, Cole, Aliza 
Year 4 –Lacey, Maryam, Elias  
Year 5 –Inaya, Khloe, Fatme 
Year 6 –Eman, Nabil, Ruqayyah  
Lunchtime - KS1 Vilhan  KS2 Freddie  
Attendance - KS1 Reception KS2 Year 3 

Week Commencing - 5th May  

 
Reception - Alfie-Joe, George, Aroldas 
Year 1 – Kohen, Francis, Jasmine 
Year 2 – Jacob, Iris, Jayden 
Year 3 –Charlie, Maisy, Tathir 
Year 4 –Sarah, Muhammad, Lilly 
Year 5 –Louis, Cody, Emily 
Year 6 –Ismail, Hassan, Lia  
Lunchtime - KS1 George KS2 Inaya 
Attendance—KS1 Year 2  KS2 Year 3  
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Dairy  

8th May -Bank Holiday - SATS week 
(KS2)  
11th May Year 2 Fleetwood Trip  
15th May-KS1 SATS week  
17th May—Grandparents Lunch (Years 
5 and 6) 
29th May-Break up  
6th June –Return to school  
13th June - EYFS Pizza Express Trip 
30th June – Summer Fair  
7th July - Sports Day  

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

 
 
 

PE kits  
Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in 

school, if you need any support with this, please 
speak to the school office  

 
 

Year 4 Swimming  
Please ensure your child has their 

swimming kit in school every  
Thursday  

 
 

Who would like to win a bike!!  

Children with 100% attendance this 

term will all go into a draw. The winner 

will be announced on Friday 20th July  

Grandparents Lunch  

Wednesday 17th May  

12.00 - 1.00pm  

We would like to invite Years 5&6 Grandpar-

ents to have lunch with their grandchild, lunch 

will be provided by school at a cost of £2.50 

per adult.  

Orders can be placed and paid for at the office  


